
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF ADJOURNED/RESCHEDULED MEETING 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Budget and Finance Committee Meeting scheduled for: 
 

June 11, 2024 
1:00 p.m. 

 
has been rescheduled to Wednesday, June 19, 2024, at 1:00 pm.  
 
 

 
/s/ Terese Quintanar 
District Secretary 
 
Posted: June 5, 2024 

 


